

STATE OF MISSISSIPPI

TATE REEVES
GOVERNOR

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

CHRIS WELLS, INTERIM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

June 1, 2020

Mr. Gerald Steen, President
Madison County Board of Supervisors
P.O. Box 608
Canton, MS 39046

RE:

Madison County Board of Supervisors, Flora

Waste Tire Collection Site

Termination of Waste Tire Collection Site

Authorization

Dear Mr. Steen,

The Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ) issued a letter of authorization to the Madison County Board of Supervisors (County) on August 28, 2006, to operate a local government waste tire collection site at 294 Kearny Park Road Flora, MS for accepting waste tires from local residents and other small quantity waste tire generators for recycling or disposal. MDEQ has received notification from the County that the site has been closed and all waste tires have been removed.

As this site has been closed in accordance with site's closure plan and the closure requirements of the Mississippi Waste Tire Management Regulations, MDEQ is terminating the waste tire collection site authorization for this location. As of the date of this letter, the County may no longer accept and/or manage waste tires at this facility. If at any point the County desires to resume collection of waste tires again at this location, the County will need to first submit a new waste tire collection site application for MDEQ approval.

If you have any questions about this matter, please contact Calandra Jenkins at (601) 961-5325 or cjenkins@mdeq.ms.gov.

incerel

Policy, Planning, & Special Programs Branch

Waste Division

Calandra Jenking, EIT

Cc:

Clayton Dueitt, MDEQ

24049 AUT20060001

-		. 3	3		
					•
			•		
				•	
		10 No.			
	A CARREST COMMENTS OF THE COMM				
	en e				•
					a a qui parier
					*
			•		